Millicent Appiah 
27 Shoreview Drive #3, 
Yonkers, N.Y 10470

May 8, 2013
Ms. Rena Thompson
Senior Administrator
Pioneer Homecare Agency
2052 Tillotson Avenue, Bronx N.Y 10475
Dear Ms. Thompson
 	Thank you for the great opportunity to interview with you on Wednesday, May 1st, 2013,  at Pioneer Homecare Agency. The Registered Nurse position we discussed is a magnificent opportunity for which I feel uniquely qualified.
 	I am grateful for your time and information you shared with me during this informative interview. As we discussed, my background in nursing will enable me to work efficiently together with physicians and co-workers. Not only I am able to perform the required tasks efficiently, but also, I understand which nursing techniques should be utilized per situation. 
If you need any supplementary information from me, please do not be uncertain to contact me by phone at (347)-440-2109. Once more, thank you for meeting with me. I look forward to speaking with you again soon.
 Sincerely,
 (Millicent Appiah)
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